
From:  < @am.lt> 
Sent: 29 October 2018 15:00 
To: SANTE DIR 2001/18; SANTE CONSULT-E3 
Cc: ';  '; '; 

@am.lt 
Subject: FW: Follow-up PAFF meeting 11/09/2018 on new mutagenesis techniques 
 
Dear  
 
with regard to your request for information on potential applications for organisms modified 
using new mutagenesis techniques or field trials with such organisms I would like to inform you 
that no such applications have been received by the Lithuanian CA (Directive 2001/18/EC and 
Directive 2009/41/EC). 
 
No products obtained by new mutagenesis techniques are registered in the national variety list. 
 
I would like to apologise for replying after the deadline. 
 
 
Respectfully, 

 
ature Protection Division 

Phone number:  
E-mail: @am.lt 
_______________________________________ 
MINISTRY OF ENVIRONMENT OF THE REPUBLIC OF LITHUANIA A. Jakšto g. 4/9, LT-01105 
Vilnius, Lithuania Phone number: 8 706 63661 
Fax: 8 706 63663 
E-mail: info@am.lt 
www.am.lt 
__________________________________________ 
This e-mail transmission is sent in confidence for the addressee only. It may 
contain privileged and confidential information and if you are not the intended 
recipient, you must not copy, disclose, distribute or take any action in reliance 
on it. If you have received this e-mail in error, please delete it then 
immediately notify the sender. 
__________________________________________ 
Before printing this message, make sure it is necessary. Save paper, save 
resources. 
 
 
 
 
From:  [mailto: @zum.lt]  
Sent: Thursday, October 4, 2018 8:25 AM 
To:  
Subject: FW: Follow-up PAFF meeting 11/09/2018 on new mutagenesis techniques 

 
 

Ref. Ares(2018)5537446 - 29/10/2018Ref. Ares(2019)1777440 - 18/03/2019



 
From: sante-consult-e3@ec.europa.eu <sante-consult-e3@ec.europa.eu>  
Sent: Wednesday, October 03, 2018 4:57 PM 
To:  

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 



 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Cc: ec.europa.eu 
Subject: Follow-up PAFF meeting 11/09/2018 on new mutagenesis techniques 
 

 
Dear Member States Competent Authorities for Regulation (EC) 1829/2003, 
 

 
Following our request to Member States at the PAFF meeting of 11/09/2018 to provide 
information and data on new mutagenesis techniques, we have received feedback from 
four Competent Authorities so far.  
We would like to thank these Member States for their valuable contribution and kindly 
remind the other Authorities to send their feedback by 11 October, in order to allow an 
informed discussion at the next PAFF and Regulatory Committee 2001/18/EC meetings. 
To this end, we also invite you to consult the relevant national authorities for Directive 
2001/18/EC and Directive 2009/41/EC. 
We intend to share Member States’ contribution through CIRCA BC. 
 

 
Thank you in advance for your cooperation. 
 
 
Best regards, 

 
 

 
   

DG SANTE/E/3 
Health & Food Safety 



 

European Commission 
rue de la Loi, 200 
B-1049 Bruxelles 
Email: @ec.europa.eu 
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